
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
SR 5/US 1/Federal Highway Resurfacing Project 
From SR 870/Commercial Boulevard to Southeast 7th Street  
In the cities of Fort Lauderdale and Pompano Beach 
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project IDs: 446188-1-52-01, 02 

SR 5/US 1/FEDERAL HIGHWAY RESURFACING PROJECT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is pleased to provide information regarding the upcoming roadway improvements along 
SR 5/US 1/Federal Highway in the cities of Fort Lauderdale and Pompano Beach.   

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

• Milling and resurfacing the roadway  

• Modifying pavement markings along SR 5/US 1/Federal   
Highway to accommodate 4-foot bicycle lanes in each        
direction 

• Upgrading pedestrian signals with countdown timers and 
LED lighting at various intersections 

• Upgrading signage, pavement markings, sidewalks, and 
curb ramps 

 
 
 
TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

• Lane closures along SR 5/US 1/Federal Highway are 
permitted Sunday through Thursday, between 9:00 p.m. 
and 7:00 a.m., and Monday through Friday between 9:30 
a.m. and 3:30 p.m.  

• Work is limited to one intersection at a time between      
10:00 p.m., Friday until 6:00 a.m., Monday (continuous     
operation). 

• Motorist and pedestrian access to businesses and 
residences will be maintained at all times. 

• Additional lane closure information will be provided in 
the Weekly Traffic Impact Report distributed by FDOT 
and can be viewed using the following link:                                                     
FDOT Broward County Construction  (d4fdot.com)  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Christopher Comprosky, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 

christopher.comprosky@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 547-2807  

Victor Diaz, P.E. — Senior Project Engineer   

vdiaz@fj-group.com or (305) 987-9913  

Victor Zarzuela, P.E. — Project Administrator  

vzarzuela@fj-group.com or  (786) 718-9981  

Daniela Silva — Community Outreach Specialist  

msilva@corradino.com or (786) 441– 3088 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that promotes the 
efficient movement of people and good, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment 

and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities.   

Construction Cost: $5,869,408                           Construction Start: September 2023                          Estimated Completion: Late 2024 
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